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Audience & Settings
Audience: Teachers, undergraduate 
mentors and Latine youth; as well as 
Other stakeholders dedicated to 
advancing STEM involvement for Latine 
students.

Disciplinary area: Engineering

Learning environment: After-school 
informal learning spaces and classrooms 
in high schools across Utah.

Access and Inclusion
The entire project is centered around the 
access and inclusion of Latine youth into 
engineering. The project leverages the 
existing engineering-related funds of 
knowledge of Latine youth gained from their 
workplace experiences as assets in  an 
informal STEM learning space. Thus, we are 
building access and inclusion through 
centering students’ existing cultural, linguistic, 
and experiential assets to help them to 
connect to engineering.

Project Description
This program primarily aims to broaden participation by 
creating a localizable, transferable, and sustainable 
model for an out-of-school time (OST) program. It 
includes resources to enhance the engineering-related 
knowledge and skills that Latine youth acquire in their 
workplaces. Moreover, it leverages these skills and 
knowledge to support transformative, youth-driven visions 
and applications of engineering.
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